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Welcome to the new City of Lander website!
We are excited to provide you with updated
information and better functionality. This
site is still under construction and you will
continue to see major updates in the weeks
to come. New features will include online
fillable forms, text alerts, interactive park
maps, and more. Please check back often
to see the changes.


https://www.landerwyoming.org/community/page/new-website-under-construction

